
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

19th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of a very cold week!  

 

Diary Dates 
Friday 9th February: Last Day of Term 3 

Monday 19th February: INSET Day (school closed to all pupils)  

Tuesday 20th February: Start of Term 4 

 

Boys’ Football Team: Havens Football League 

The Year 5&6 team played Peacehaven Heights yesterday. It was a great game and 

very competitive, with Peacehaven eventually coming out on top as 4-2 winners. Our 

team played really well and fought all the way to the end – we are all very proud of 

their performance. A special mention to Owen for his fantastic goal!  

 

Swap, Share, Repair 

Attached is a flyer for Swap, Share, Repair, which is taking place next Sunday 28th 

January, 11am-3pm at the Hillcrest Centre. It's free to attend and the day will include a 

massive swap shop and activities for children including baking, an art workshop, have 

a go on an energy-generating bike, learn cycle maintenance, alongside our regular 

Repair Cafe with a free light lunch provided by Hospitable Environment. 

 

Transport Consultation 

Please see the attached letter from the East Sussex Communities, Economy and 

Transport team regarding a transport consultation. All East Sussex residents are 

encouraged to respond.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


